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PORCH PIRATE 
A resident on the 1900 block of Winding Way reported that on Tuesday, 05/27/25, between 

2:00 PM and 3:00 PM, she received a credit card delivered to her front porch by UPS.  Shortly 

after the delivery, her RING DOORBELL Camera captured footage of an individual removing the 

package. WITHIN AN HOUR, THE STOLEN CREDIT CARD was used to make a $489.20 purchase 

at a Safeway store located outside of Lincoln. The Lincoln police were notified and are 

currently investigating.  

 

The credit card company, the resident's bank, and UPS security have also been informed. 

Although the resident did not suffer any personal monetary loss, the amount of the purchase 

classifies this incident as a felony. 
 

THEFT SUSPECT 

 Hispanic Male, Age ?, about 5'6" tall, wearing Baseball Cap, blue jacket and blue jeans. No 

further description, at this time. 

 

NOTE 

We do live in a relatively safe community, however from time to time there are 

opportunists/thieves who drive, walk or ride bicycles through our community looking for an 

easy mark. Always be aware and alert and IMMEDIATELY report any suspicious person(s) or 

vehicle to the Lincoln Police. Emergency CALL 911,  Non- Emergency number 916-645-4040.  

 

Anytime you are expecting a delivery, and you will not be home, have a friend or neighbor 

collect the package for you.    

 

For additional safety and security measures, please visit the Neighborhood Watch website at 

sclhwatch.org. 
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